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St Mary’s Catholic First School 

                         Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD              

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Fearn 

           

6th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents        

 

St Mary’s Catholic First School’s Christmas Play – December 2019 

 

‘Lights, Camera, Action’ 

 

The Christmas play will be performed in the school hall at St Mary’s.  Due to space 

restrictions, pupils are split into two groups across the year groups.  

 

One half of the school will perform the play twice in one day, one performance at 2.00 pm 

and one at 6.00 pm. The other half of the school will perform twice on the other day. The 

two dates are Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th December. 

 

 

Each family will be issued with 2 tickets for the afternoon performance and 2 tickets 

for the evening for the day that their child is in the play. Due to space restrictions, we 

are not able to give out extra tickets except for exceptional circumstances. 

 

 

Costumes 

 

For the afternoon performance, please can children bring in their costumes in a separate 

bag to change into and for the evening performance, come already dressed.  

 

Reception – please could Reception children wear white clothes for the play i.e. white 

top and skirt or trousers or leggings as they will be Angels. We will provide the finishing 

touches of tinsel, etc. to make them into Angels. 

 

Year 1 & 2 - please could Year 1 & 2 children wear Christmas outfits i.e. colourful 

festive tops, dresses, hair bands, (anything Christmassy). Please note, the hall gets really 

warm so perhaps no thick jumpers. 
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Year 3 & 4 - children have been told which parts they are playing so will be informed 

which costumes they will need to wear. 

 

Please arrive from 1.45 pm for the afternoon performance and for the evening 

performance, children need to be dropped off at St Mary’s at 5.30 pm for a 6.00 pm start. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

         

Yours sincerely 

 

     P.Fearn 

 

Mrs Fearn 

Head Teacher 
 

 

  

Unwanted Tickets 

 

If you will not need all of your allocated tickets, please 

return any tickets you will not be using to the school office 

as we can then allocate these to families who would need an 

extra ticket – many thanks 
 


